
Important Notice

www.butterfieldgroup.com

To our valued customers:

Butterfield will be closed on Monday, 11 November 2013
for the Remembrance Day Holiday.*

On Saturday, 9 November 2013, our full-service 
Rosebank Banking Centre will be open from 
10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. for all your banking needs.

To access your accounts over the Holiday, please use our 
Butterfield Online, ATM, Mobile and Telephone Banking services.

*For more information on our Holiday banking hours visit our website.


